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Dear Members of the House Judiciary Committee, 
 
 
 
I am a resident of Smithfield. I am writing to you today to express my support for H5225. I support this bill because as a 
person with many friends and even family who are immigrant it really scares me to have the risk of them being taken 
away from me especially at the young age I'm at.  Even me, myself have spanish and mexican culture a fear even on my 
commute to work if I get pulled over my family will never hear from me again. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gabriel Rodriguez. 


